“Leave No Neighbor Behind”
5 Pillars for the Knights of Columbus


Separation, even isolation, is a hallmark of the COVID-19 crisis.  While adhering to safety guidelines, our Knights at St. Clare are encouraged to participate in the Order’s “Leave No Neighbor Behind” action plan according to their ability, so to make sure no one in the community is forgotten.


“Christ’s words, ‘Love your neighbor as yourself’ are particularly important right now, and he made clear that our neighbor was anyone in need,” said Supreme Knight Carl Anderson. “We have provided vital support at key moments—including during the 1918 flu pandemic, during two world wars, and after natural disasters.  Our ‘Leave No Neighbor Behind’ initiative continues that tradition.”


The initiative consists of the following five “pillars” of charity:

1.
Support for brother Knights.  No council should leave a brother Knight behind.  Through tools including phone trees and daily check-ins, councils can make sure that all members, especially the elderly and those living alone, are well and have the essentials they need.

2.
Support for the parish.  Pastors have lost the traditional methods of charitable and evangelical outreach and need help to fulfill the Church’s mission.  Councils must show that Knights stand ready to support their pastor and the parish community, ensuring that no member of the parish is forgotten or goes hungry.

3.
Support for the community.  As a result of quarantine measures, many find themselves cut off and isolated—especially those without family and community support systems.  Some needs may be physical, while others are social, emotional or spiritual.  Whatever the need, councils are encouraged to assess and creatively support their broader community.

4.
Feed the hungry.  Now, more than ever, many are unable to provide adequate food for their families.  Knights are especially encouraged to donate to food pantries and soup kitchens directly or through the Supreme Council fund—and coordinate donations from their parish and others in the community.

5.
Donate blood.  Many communities are facing blood shortages, and Knights who are in good health, under 60 years of age and do not have any underlying health conditions are encouraged to donate.  In addition, councils in many jurisdictions are sponsoring drives, continuing a work of the Knights of Columbus that dates to the 1930s.

